

November 13, 2003

Dave McCotter Hunter Davisson, Inc. 1800 SE Pershing St. Portland, OR 97202

Re: PSU New Birmingham

Dear Dave,

The Walsh Team would like to thank you for your contribution to the recently completed PSU New Birmingham Project (a.k.a. Epler Hall). Your participation in WCC/Oregon's third LEED rated building helped make it another successful project. The Birmingham presented the construction team with a long list of challenges on the mechanical, electrical, and plumbing systems, and required a great deal of coordination on the part of the subcontractors in order to provide the owner with a LEED certifiable building. Hunter Davisson's participation and extensive coordination efforts helped make this project the success that it is.

The service and support that Hunter-Davisson has provided to Walsh Construction over the past 20 years has been exemplary. We look forward to many future projects with Hunter Davisson.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Sharp